From: Davies Ann	ie	
Sent: Tuesday, Se	eptember 30, 2014 9:15 PM	

Subject: Deepest Sympathy

Dear Yoko,

I am deeply saddened to hear the news of Tihiro's passing. Steve has kept me informed, but I was not really prepared. I am so sorry that I did not get to San Diego last year when Steve was there. I had planned to come but then had foot surgery and couldn't travel easily. Tihiro was truly a giant in fusion, and he was one of my very favorite colleagues, more a mentor, really. I will treasure my memories of the times we spent together. My deepest sympathy to you and the children. I will keep you in my thoughts and prayers.

Love, Anne=